
Ocean View School District 

Child Development Programs 

 

2020-2021 EARLY LEARNING PRESCHOOL PROGRAMS 
 

 

FULL DAY HALF DAY  

● 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM, M - F 

● College View and Westmont 

● Begins September 9, 2020 

 

 

Monthly Fees:  

$1,350 

Registration Fee: $75 per child 

● 8:00 - 11:00 AM, M T Th F (no Wednesdays) 

● College View, Oak View and Westmont 

● This option will be available only when OVSD 

transitions to the Hybrid Model 

 

 Monthly Fees: 

  $450 

Registration Fee: $75 per child 

FULL DAY FREE PROGRAM AVAILABLE AT: 

OAK VIEW PRESCHOOL  

 

If you are interested in the FREE program please contact our 

office 714) 843-6938 

HALF DAY FREE PROGRAM AVAILABLE AT: 

OAK VIEW, COLLEGE VIEW, WESTMONT PRESCHOOL 

 

If you are interested in the FREE program please contact our 

office 714) 843-6938 

 

 

SAFETY MEASURES 
● Smaller group sizes 

● Masks required at all times when not able to 

social distance 

● Social distancing  

● Intensified cleaning and disinfecting procedures 

● Daily health check of all students and staff 

● Training provided to all staff 

 

 

HOW TO REGISTER 

 
EARLY  LEARNING PRESCHOOL PROGRAMS: NOW ON ELEYO, online registration process 

 

The Ocean View School District: Child Development Programs is excited to welcome our families to ELEYO, 

our new convenient, mobile-friendly platform for Program Registration and Bill Payments. 

To create/manage your account, please visit our site at http://ovsd.ce.eleyo.com . 

 

Using Eleyo, parents/guardians are able to request contract/enrollment in the OVSD program. Contracts are not 

confirmed until approved/authorized by the Program Staff. You will receive an email to confirm registration or placement 

on the waitlist. Registration fees will be charged at the time of contract acceptance. 

 

If during the year the site becomes full, and we are unable to accept your contract you will be placed on a waitlist. 

All contract requests are time stamped and will be accepted as spots become available. 

 

If you are unable to access the online registration process, please email Sandra Cerda at scerda@ovsd.org to 

make an appointment to come into the Expanded Learning Programs office for in person enrollment. 

 

In order to start in the program as of September 9, 2020, registration must be completed in the Eleyo system by 

8am, September 8, 2020.  

http://ovsd.ce.eleyo.com/
mailto:scerda@ovsd.org

